
TOWN OF WINDSOR 
NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of Windsor on 
February 14, 2024 commencing at 7:05p.m. at the Windsor Town Hall, 124 Main Street, Windsor, 
NY regarding: 
 
An Application from Jim & Suzan Brown for a license under Chapter 64 of the Town of Windsor 
Code entitled “Mobile Homes and Trailers'' for Pine Crest Camping, 280 NY Route 79, Windsor 
NY 13865 (Tax Map no.232.01-1-22.112) 
 
Notice is further given that the environmental significance, if any, of the proposed application 
will be reviewed incident to, and as a part of, said public hearing. 
 
Any person shall be entitled to be heard upon said application, a copy of which is available for 
review at the Code Enforcement Officer’s Office.  Persons who require assistance in attending said 
public hearing, or in furnishing comments and suggestions, should contact the undersigned to 
request such assistance. 
 
Dated: January 8, 2024 
    Elizabeth Pfister, Town Clerk of the Town of Windsor 
    Town Hall, 124 Main Street  
    Windsor, NY 13865 
 


